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August 6, 2021
Superintendent Report

| would like to thank the Board of Overseers for all of their support. | also would like to

thank all the volunteers for the Firewise chipping day, it was a huge success. The

state brought their own chip truck with their chipper to the island this year, which

made the process much smoother. Thanks to Matt Rowe and Charlie Johnson’s for
their help when needed.

Things accomplished to date:
e Working on a plan for drainage for the south side of the island , the
play ground/swing area and under the library
e Ongoing road work and drainage

Thanks you for another good year,
Crawford and Candy Taisey



